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Dear Member of Petersburg Chamber of Commerce:

This letter is serving a two-fold purpose.  The first is to reinforce that we are thankful for you as a member of our Chamber.  We exist to serve and create opportunities for economic growth in Menard County.  As a volunteer organization, this translates into a shared responsibility in “keeping business local” whenever possible, and promoting a shared optimism that we help each other. In addition it means participation by volunteering at our festivals and other special events.  One of our favorite mottos is “A rising tide lifts all boats” and “It is a new day in Petersburg”.  We want to act on that premise and promote economic growth for all our members.  We are available by email and cell phone to share our expertise and ask other members to extend themselves the same way.   

Second, it is time for renewal!  Once again we need your support to continue our efforts to show the world that Petersburg is not only a great place to live, but a great place to do business.
Our dues are now on anniversary date so they will be due a year from your payment. The cost has remained at $125 for the year.  Checks may be addressed to the Petersburg Chamber of Commerce, P.O. Box 452 Petersburg, IL 62675 or may be given to any chamber executive member. 

With your membership, you’re joining a team of successful business leaders in the community that are dedicated to making Menard County the best place to live, work, and grow a business. 

Best to you and your business in 2021,





Brie Allison
Petersburg Chamber of Commerce President
Petersburg Chamber of Commerce ~ 122 South 6th Street, Petersburg, IL 62675 ~ (217) 415-4378
2

image1.png
PETERSBURG

Chamber of Commerce

AN
a0





